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The City Council of the City of Plainville met in regular session at the City Hall with Mayor Kelli Hansen
presiding. The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM. Council Members present were: Quentin
Meyers, Alan Dinkel, Shelly Haas, Daryl Sherraden, and Deb Meyers.

All present stood for the flag salute.

Quentin Meyers moved to approve the Regular Council Minutes from August 1, 2017. Haas seconded
the motion. The motion passed.

Dinkel moved to pay bills in the amount of $89,489.81. Deb Meyers seconded the motion. The motion
passed.

Az Molina inquired on behalf of the Library Board as to whether there would be any Council
objections to improvements made to the exterior of the library building. There were no objections.

The building permit for Jonathan Jones was discussed. City Attorney Jerry Smetana and Jones will
meet at a later date to further discuss the permit details.

Mayor Kelli Hansen reported:
e The League of Kansas Municipalities will be holding its annual conference in Wichita,
September 16"-18".
e Dane G. Hansen Foundation will be hosting a Strategic Doing Training session on September
12" between 6:00 PM — 8:30 PM.

Police Chief Troy Rudman reported:
e Would like to assign title of a 2010 Chevy S-10 to Alan Dinkel as payment for the repairs made
to another vehicle.
¢ Quentin Meyers moved to allow the assignment of title of the pickup to Alan
Dinkel. Sherraden seconded the motion. The motion passed with Dinkel
abstaining.
e Taylor Kaup submitted his resignation as an officer.
e A qualified candidate has been found to fill the open position.
¢ Haas moved to make an offer of employment to Jeremiah Thompson as a full-
time officer starting at $15.00 per hour. Sherraden seconded the motion. The
motion passed.

Public Works Supervisor Jerry Hageman reported:
e Many water line leaks have been repaired.
e North Broadway Street is being finished.
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Quentin Meyers moved to adjourn the meeting. Haas seconded the motion. The motion passed. The
meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM.
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